Visit of Prof. OZER (University of Heccetepe, Turky) to UET, Taxila
It is a moment of pleasure that Professor Yakhta A. OZER from Heccetepe University, Turkey (Ranked No 1 University in Turkey) has planned to visit Pakistan for one week (16-11-2014 to 22-11-2014) under Maulana Exchange Program funded by Turkish Government. During her stay in Pakistan she will deliver lectures at PIEAS, PINCTECH, INMOL, Pakistan Academy of Sciences, and NORI.

On her personal interest and ongoing research activities in collaboration with the faculty of Basic Sciences Department, schedule of Professor OZER also include the visit of UET Taxila on 18-11-2014. During her visit she will deliver the lecture highlighting key research areas she is currently working on. Moreover, the feasibility of research/technical collaboration between the UET, Taxila and Heccetepe University, Turkey
The detail schedule for her visit is given below;

	18-11-2014
	10:00am-10:30am
	Arrival at UET and Meeting with Vice Chancellor UET, Taxila  

	
	10:30 am-10:45 am 
	Tea Break

	
	10:45 am-12:00 am
	Lecture of Professor Yakhta A. OZER

Technical Discussion on the common research interest with relevant Faculty members.
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